
Livingstone Academy Bournemouth:
Parent Forum

In order to involve our parents and carers in decision making, we have established a
Parent Forum. The Parent Forum is a partnership between parents and the school.

It is a valuable way to share ideas, views and make suggestions for improvement.
The Parent Forum aims to be representative and inclusive of all parents and carers in the

academy community, and the Forum allows those involved to learn more about the
academy and to network with others in the community.

The parent forum will meet termly to discuss various aspects of academy life.
If you have a keen interest in how our academy grows and feel like you can offer support

and ideas, we would love to see you there. If you would like to attend, please confirm
your attendance using this short Google Form: https://forms.gle/1GbXAXNtwFjoASV99

Please see below for the logistics and agenda of our first meeting.

Date:
Tuesday 5th December 2023

Time:
16:30 - 17:30

Enter via the Livingstone Academy Secondary entrance.

Planned Agenda: items to discuss

1. Welcome to Livingstone Academy Bournemouth

2. Sharing our vision

3. Parental engagement and communication

4. Home learning

5. Opportunity for questions and AOB

https://forms.gle/1GbXAXNtwFjoASV99

